MISSIONARY DISTRICT OF PORTO RICO

OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

P. O. BOX 1115

March 1, 1924.

SAN JUAN. P. R.

Rt. Rev. Manuel Ferrande, Bex 776, Pence, P. R.

My dear Bishep Ferrande:

This check, in accordance with my pledge made at Convecation, is towards paying off the deficit on the 1923 Missienary Queta for Perto Rice, being ene-tenth of all the income I expect to receive for the month of March, from any and all sources whatsever. Though the income hasn't yet "come in", I know of a certainty what it will be, so am able to calculate it in advance.

Trusting that this deficit may be turned into a"balance", and with all good wishes to both you and Mrs. Ferrande, I am,

Very sincerely,

Mary a. Washburn